
Dear parents and carers,  

It hardly seems possible that it will be December next 
week, November seems to have flown by at an incredi-
ble pace. The staff have been discussing Christmas and 
ways to make it as fun and magical as possible whilst 
keeping everyone safe within their bubbles. We are 
hoping to keep up our usual traditions of Christmas 
cards, Christmas dinner, special visits and Christmas 
performances… Please watch out for messages which 
will keep you updated about our plans.   

As you know, this Friday (Nov 27th) is going to be an 
INSET day which will give everyone a long weekend 
and a chance to rest and recoup. I hope you manage to 
spend some quality family time together and have a 
chance to get outside for a walk or a cycle. Once again, 
I apologise for the short notice and am grateful for 
your understanding and support.  

I will be digging out my tinsel and Christmas jumper for 
the coming festivities… and maybe putting up the 
Christmas tree a bit earlier than usual!  

I hope you have fun.  
With very best wishes,  

Caroline Jarrett 
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